
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

NORTHWEST CLEAN AIR AGENCY PROPOSED AGREED COMPLIANCE ORDER 

NOTICE IS HEREBY given that the Northwest Clean Air Agency (NWCAA) will take action and seek comments 
on a Proposed Agreed Compliance Order (1990-2021-03). 

Regarding: 

Edaleen Cow Power, L.L.C. 
600 East Prairie Rd 
Lynden, WA 98264 
 

Public comment is open from April 14, 2021, until May 14, 2021. 

Facility description: Edaleen Cow Power is a dairy digester operation that converts manure and food wastes 
into green power.  

The proposed compliance order (1990-2021-03) includes a compliance schedule for short term 
implementation of additives and permanent installation of a sulfur scrubber that will treat biogas to meet 
permitted limits for hydrogen sulfide prior to combustion. 

Public Review:  Interested parties may view the proposed Compliance Order online at: 
http://www.nwcleanair.org/publicNotices/publicNotices.htm, and Monday through Friday between 8:00 a.m. 
and 4:30 p.m. (by appointment) at the following location:  

Northwest Clean Air Agency 
1600 South Second Street 
Mount Vernon, WA 98273 
Attn: Toby Mahar 

Comment Period: NWCAA will accept comments until the close of business on May 14, 2021. All persons, 
including the applicant, must raise all issues and submit all arguments supporting their position by the end of 
this comment period.  

Final Determination: The Northwest Clean Air Agency will send copies of its final Orders to all persons who 
submit comments and have provided a mailing address to the NWCAA. 

Appealing Decisions: Any final Order issued by the NWCAA may be appealed to the Washington State Pollution 
Control Hearings no later than 30 days after the date that the order is served, as provided by state law. Please 
contact the Washington State Pollution Control Hearings Board at (360) 664-9160 for details regarding appeal 
procedures.  

For more information regarding these proposed and draft Orders, please contact Toby Mahar at the Northwest 
Clean Air Agency at (360) 428-1617, extension 210, or by e-mail at tobym@nwcleanairwa.gov. 
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